
VILLAGE OF MAYBEE

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Village of Maybee Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on

Wednesday, November 9th, 2016, beginning at 6:30 p.m. At the Village Hall

located at 9051 Raisin Street, Maybee, Michigan.

The hearing will be to hear public comment on the amendment of the Village

of  Maybee  Zoning  Map  for  Parcel  Number  46-080-056-90,  commonly

known  as  Baldwin  Road  vacant  lot,  and  owned  by  Sam  and  Bernadine

Taormina.  The current Zoning Map designates the parcel as Ag, Agricultural;

the proposed zoning change is to R-2, Single Family Residential.

Comments may be given in person at the public hearing or anyone unable to

attend  may comment  in  writing  to  the  Village  of  Maybee Clerk,  at  9051

Raisin  Street.  P.O.Box  36,  Maybee,  Michigan  48159.   Questions  may  be

directed to the Village Clerk at 734-587-2900.

Village of Maybee Clerk

Theresa Gross 


